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[bookmark: _GoBack]Rabobank  Pork Quarterly Q1: Searching for the New Normal after PEDv and the Russian Ban 

The global pork market has experienced a mixed 2014, with the porcine epidimic dhiarhea virus (PEDv) driving prices to all-time highs in the Americas and parts of Southeast Asia, and the Russian ban inducing an oversupply environment in the EU, not to mention continued weakness in China. 

In 2015, turbulence will remain with uncertainty about the possible remergence of PEDv, the developments regarding African swine fever (ASF), the Russian ban and exchange rate developments across the globe. 

“Driven by production growth after PEDv, Rabobank expects a further cooling down of markets and resulting price pressure in Q1 2015” says Albert Vernooij,  Animal Protein analyst, Rabobank.
· In the US and Mexico, the size of recovery after PEDv will dictate local markets with recovering production and further declining prices. Especially in the US,  the increased price competitiveness will be partly offset by the strengthening US dollar. However, with declining feed costs the outlook for producer profitability remains positive
· EU prospects remain weak for 1Q 2015, with continuing pressured consumption. The only positive signs are the drop of the value of the euro and the resuming negotiations of Russia with individual EU countries to partly reopen the market, both of which would support exports. 
· Brazil and China will experience a positive Q1. The Brazilian industry will be  supported by positive domestic and export demand. In China, the declining sow herd will only be partly compensated by increasing sow productivity, resulting in pressured production which will support prices. 

For more information about this publication please contact its author 
Albert Vernooij, albert.vernooij@rabobank.com +31 30 71 23834

For other information, please contact Rabobank press office: 
K.Verheul1@rn.rabobank.nl +31 30 21 66918

Follow us on Twitter:
@rabofoodagri


NOTE
· The report/presentation attached is sent specifically to enable journalists to do their work, i.e. as the basis for an article or news report, or as preparation for a telephone or personal interview with a content expert. In line with good journalistic practice, a reference to the source would be appreciated
· Please note that is it expressly forbidden to forward the attached report/presentation in any form to third parties, or to publish this report either partially or entirely on a website.
· Rabobank has recently updated the distribution lists for Food & Agribusiness Research reports. If you have no interest in further receiving this information, please let us know and we will remove your email address promptly.
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